HIGHLAND CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Thomas M. Bongiovi, Superintendent of Schools

Sarah Dudley-Lemek, Assistant Superintendent

August 5, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians.

I hope that this letter finds you all healthy and safe during these uncertain times. The Highland Central School District has posted our plan for reopening school in September on the District website. As part of this plan, we have discussed different options for instructional delivery. Parents will have the choice for their child(ren) to participate in our hybrid, in-person mode of learning or the remote learning option for September.

If you choose the remote-only mode of learning, you must email the district at HCSDLearns@highland-k12.org by Friday, August 14, 2020, stating that choice. commitment to remote learning will be for the first 10 weeks of school, September 8, 2020 -November 13, 2020. You will have the opportunity to continue remote instruction on a quarterly basis or as the health situation evolves. If the district does not receive an email, the assumption will be made that your child(ren) will participate in our hybrid program.

If you choose the hybrid program, we ask that you also email the district at HCSDLearns@highland-k12.org by Friday, August 14, 2020, and let us know if you will not be using school transportation. If the district does not receive an email, the assumption will be made that your child(ren) will need school transportation.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Bongiovi Superintendent of Schools